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Nov. 10, 2009

Mr. Arthur Coccodrilli
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market St.
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli:

I am writing to you as a consumer and a licensed funeral director in Pennsylvania. This
letter is to convey my strong support of Regulation 16A-4816.

This regulation was written with the intent of putting the consumer's interest first. The
issue of prohibiting unlicensed individuals from selling pre need funeral services will
only safeguard the public.

I respectfully request the IRRC's approval of Regulation 16A-4816 in it's current form.

Sincerely,

Dennis A. Murray Sr (I


